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The August sale generated a total of $362 in revenue from 23 sales and one $20 donation from 

a library patron. The July sale netted $350 from 38 transactions. 

 

There have been 10 sales held so far this year, generating a total revenue of $2205. This amount 

exceeds by $460 the FY2024 projected revenue of $1745, and there are still four sales yet to 

happen. 

 

Recommendations 

Routinely, patrons request to pay for purchases with credit cards. If we were able to use a card 

reader, we would likely see more transactions. If possible, it would be nice to set up the sales in 

the meeting room (when it is not otherwise in use) to allow a bit more elbow room for 

browsing. 

 

Upcoming Sales 

The sale dates for the remainder of 2024 are as follows: 

• Sept 14 

• Oct 12 

• Nov 9 

• Dec 14 


